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President's Message – Frank Garza   

    The Board members and I would like to 

welcome our new Board member, David 

Gast, and he is already hard at work.  Also, 

two of our Board members, Dixie Richards 

and Kerry Lynn McDow, were reelected and 

have agreed to continue their positions on 

the Board for three more years.  I believe 

that it is our responsibility to tell the truth at 

all times as best as we are able to do so.  We 

will make every effort to do what is best for 

our community. 

     I am thankful to live in a wonderful 

community full of kind, friendly and proud 

homeowners.  I also want to extend a warm 

welcome to all our new neighbors. 

     As we get closer to Thanksgiving and 

with Christmas just around the corner, this is 

the time of the year when families and 

friends come together.  The Board members 

and myself want to invite you and your 

families to the GOHOA Christmas Party on 

the 7th of December at the Community 

Center.  If you plan to attend, please bring a 

covered dish or dessert.  We have volunteers 

to bring a turkey, ham and a brisket.  I 

invited Santa to join us and he said that he 

will be stopping by. 

     With fall almost over and winter quickly 

approaching, please remember the "three 

Ps"; pipes, pets and plants and protect them 

from the cold temperatures.  By the looks of 

the colder weather we have seen, I believe it 

is going to be a very cold winter.  
^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 

Vice-President's Message – Jada Pitman  
 
"Great" - Remarkable or outstanding in magnitude. 
 
     Does this describe our community?  Have you 
paused a moment and thought "Well…., I am not 
sure.", "I still see areas in need of improvement.", 
"We are moving in that direction."?  I have heard 
these statements and I have had some of the same 
thoughts.  Then within a split second, the following 
thoughts flood my mind. 
     Consistently, I am seeing people out 
repairing/painting their fences, manicuring their 
yards, planting trees, planting bushes, picking up 
trash off the shoulders of the roads, involvement in 
Neighborhood Watch, obeying the speed limit, 
fewer dead animals than in the past, and neighbors 
watching out for each other and helping each 
other.  This is inspiring and fills my mind and heart 
with appreciation and a reverberating THANK YOU.  
This is remarkable.  This is GREAT! 
     Please keep your eyes and ears alert.  We have 
had graffiti on one of our STOP signs.  This is State 
Property.  Defacing State Property is against the 
law.  Please educate others about the ramifications 
of breaking the law. 
     We can do a lot together.  TOGETHER we can 
maintain and emphasize the Great in Great Oaks.   
We can help each other.  We can encourage each 
other.  And we can support each other. 
     Wishing everyone a healthy, warm, delicious, 
peaceful THANKSGIVING with a side of laughter 
and happiness.  OH!!!  You better not shout and 
you better not pout.  Santa Claus is checking his list 
and soon will be on his way. 
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Treasurer's Message – Donna Vezie 
     It appears I spoke too soon and am still in 
the Treasurer's position for the upcoming 
year.  Invoices are being prepared and should 
be in the mail by December 1st, so watch for 
them.  After presenting the proposed budget 
for 2020 at the Annual Meeting, rising 
expenses and the need for a reserve fund, the 
Board of Directors raised the Annual 
Assessment Dues to $75.00 per year 
beginning in 2020 and your invoice will reflect 
the change.  The previous change had taken 
place in 2004, raising dues from $35.00 to 
$50.00.  What other expenses can you think of 
that didn't change for fifteen years?!?  Please 
be assured your Board considers it's fiscal 
responsibilities very seriously and, unlike 
Congress, this increase affects your Board 
members just as it impacts you.  We are 
paying members, too.  As always, please don't 
hesitate to contact me should you have 
questions regarding your account.  I work for 
you and am willing to work with you. 
$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$ 

    ***** ANNUAL MEETING ****                    
 The Annual Meeting was held 
October 5, 2019, with a quorum of 
members present.  Board members were 
elected/reelected during the meeting.  
Kerry Lynn McDow and Dixie Richards were 
reelected and David Gast was newly 
elected. Welcome aboard, Dave!   Thank 
you, Linda Rodriguez, for serving on the 
Board and giving your time and attention 
to Great Oaks the past three years. Your 
efforts are appreciated.  A special thank 
you to the Nominating Committee, Betty 
Taylor and Brenda Rose Butler for helping 
out and counting ballots and to Helene 
Segura for assisting.  Thanks also to T. J. 
Richardson for grilling the hot dogs and to 
you, our members, for attending the 
meeting or submitting your proxies.  For 
those unable to attend, you were missed! 
<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><> 

Who’s Who 

Frank Garza, President    (210) 725-9045 
Jada Pitman, Vice President (210) 355-8026 
Kerry McDow, Secretary       (831) 428-9029 
Donna Vezie, Treasurer    (210) 480-6119 
Dixie Richards, MAL     (210) 416-3537 
T. J. Richardson, MAL            (210) 685-2183 
David Gast, MAL     (210) 789-5199 
Kandi McCann, MAL     (830) 663-9467 
George Horvath, MAL    (817)  929-3531 
 
Medina County Sheriff’s Office (830) 741-6150  
Jerry Beck      (210) 244-3413 
     Commissioner, Precinct 4 
Malcolm Watson     (830) 665-8005 
     Constable, Precinct 4 
Animal Control      (830) 741-6150 
Game Warden      (830) 660-6887 
South Texas Poison Control   (800) 222-1222 
Devine EMS       (830) 663-2121 
<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><> 

 

       ANNUAL CHRISTMAS PARTY     

     The Great Oaks Christmas party will be 
December 7th, 2019, beginning at 6:00 p.m.  
Your invitation is enclosed in this 
newsletter.  It's good food, good fun and a 
casual opportunity to visit with your 
neighbors.  Rumor has it Santa will be 
making an appearance!  We hope to see you 
there! 
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    Christmas Decorating Contest 
     December 20th, 2019, will be the judging 

of Christmas decorations in the community.  

The drive around will begin at 6:00 p.m.  Be 

sure to turn on the lights!  There will be 

three (3) categories:  Gates only, Lights 

Only, and All Others.  First Place in each 

category will win a $75.00 HEB gift card and 

Second Place will win a $50.00 HEB gift card 

and to all who participate, many thanks for 

sharing the spirit of the season with your 

community!  TURN ON THE LIGHTS! 
%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%% 



 ^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^     
The Great Oaks Board members would like 
to extend a special thank you to our County 
Commissioner, Jerry Beck, and our Constable, 
Malcolm Watson, for their attendance at our 
monthly meetings and keeping us informed 
of matters within the area.  We appreciate the 
time and support they lend us, knowing their 
time is valuable.  It speaks highly of their 
commitment to their positions as public 
servants and we commend them for their 
efforts. 
/>/>/>/>/>/>/>/>/>/>/>/>/>/>/>/>/>/>/>/>/>/>/> 
 

    SPEED LIMIT IN SUBDIVISION  

          !!!!!      40 mph      !!!!! 
Always – stop for school buses with flashing 
lights and extended stop signs. 
Never – pass a stopped school bus. 
        Children's lives depend on it! 
Driving is a privilege and a huge responsibility.  
Stay alert and be courteous.  Slow down. 
     Drive Friendly – You're In Texas! 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 

Restrictions & Limitations - 
     As everyone is aware, Great Oaks subdivision is a 
deed restricted community.  As property owners, it is 
our responsibility to know, understand and abide by 
the Restrictions & Limitations.  Should you have 
questions or would like clarification, please present 
them to the Board or the Architectural Control 
Committee and we will respond in a timely manner.  
Each member, each property and each circumstance 
will be dealt with on an individual basis with the 
utmost confidentiality while adhering to the 
guidelines provided to us. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
Ideas & Suggestions for 2020 –  
     We would like to hear from you if you have 
ideas or suggestions for our community, such 
as activities or improvements that might be 
within our financial or legal abilities.  Come to 
a meeting and share your suggestions and 
ideas with us. 
 
-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/-/- 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
  Upcoming Events 
December: 
December 5, 2019 Monthly meeting 7:00 p.m. 
December 7, 2019 Christmas party  6:00 p.m. 
 
January: 
January 2, 2020 Monthly meeting 7:00 p.m. 
 
February: 
February 6, 2020 Monthly meeting 7:00 p.m. 
 
March: 
March 5, 2020 Monthly meeting 7:00 p.m. 
 
Be sure and check the Great Oaks website at 
greatoakstexas.com for additional updates and 
information. 
####################################### 

  

Volunteers – 

       We are hoping to establish committees in the 
near future to meet the needs of the community.  
If you find yourself with spare time and a 
willingness to help out, please let us know.  One 
item in particular is a Welcome Committee 
which would entail mailing out a welcome 
packet to new members.  Other committee 
considerations might be organizing social events 
or activities for the neighborhood.  A Board 
member would chair the committee but 
additional helping hands would always be 
appreciated. 
tltltltltltltltltltltltltltltltltltltltltltltltltltltltltltltltltlt 
      
As we put the final touches on 2019 and 

prepare for 2020, let's reflect on the past 

year.  Consider the goals and 

accomplishments completed, the challenges 

overcome, the new people we've met and 

those we've had to say good-bye to.  May 

the New Year hold the potential of new 

opportunities, new growth and new gain 

for each of us, finding the value and worth 

of each new day. 

 

******************************* 


